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The 2011 AGM will take place in the Syndicate Room, Fairways Hotel, 
Dundalk on Tuesday 13th September 2011at 7.15pm. Membership is 
valid for 12 months and for most people it is now due as they paid in 
August last year. There is now a flat Annual Subscription of €30 for 
individuals and €75 for community organisations. For a vote at the AGM 
you must pay before 1st September 2011. AGM invite and documents will 
be posted out later in the week.  

 

Job bridge Internship opportunity with Dundalk FM 
Dundalk FM is seeking a Sales Executive.  
Responsibilities include: updating databases, helping to raise the profile 
of the station locally through press releases, social media etc. 
Participants will gain Fetac level 4 Introduction to Community Radio 
training. The person should be an ambitious self-starter who is looking to 
build a career for themselves in this area. See www.fas.ie. 

 

New programme: we welcome Shine representative Derek Pepper back 
with a series of programmes focusing on supports available for people 
with mental health problems ‘Talking Minds’ is on every Tuesday at 
2.00pm. www.shineonline.ie 

 

Thank you to Liam Burke, Martin Grant and Sonia McEneaney for their 
contributions to Dundalk’s Ice Hockey programme ‘Bullseye’. The team 
kept the programme going in the hope that the Ice Dome would reopen. 

 

Thanks also to Barry Kearney and Denis Kennedy of ‘Punchin’ n’ 
Crunchin’ Ireland’s only Mixed Martial Arts programme which finished 
their run on Tuesday nights. Hoping to see the lads back on air shortly. 

 

www.facebook.com/dundalkfm 
We have a wealth of photos and some video of Dundalk FM going back 
through the years on our facebook page. Please send in any photos you 
have of the studios and presenters to add to the archive. 

 

If you have an interview you would like to podcast, send an email to 
padraigquigley@dundalkfm.com with the name and date of the interview 
and we can add it to our extensive podcast library available on the 
website. 

 

Have you got an idea for a radio documentary, radio drama, a 
programme in the Irish language, a children’s radio show or a show about 
local buildings? If so call in to chat with Alan Byrne about submitting a 
proposal in for the next Sound and Vision Scheme (closing date Oct 28). 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Monthly Meetings 2011. All meetings take place in the Community 
Offices, Partnership Court next door to the station at 7.00pm. October 12 
- December 14. 

MONTHLY 
DRAW 

Are you in with a chance to win €100 every month?  
Your chance to win €100 each month for an entry fee of only €12. Next 
Draw September 6th. 
Introduction to Community Radio Level 4 
Next course now enrolling October 8,15, 22 2011.  
See www.dundalkfm.com for course outline. 

We’re glad to say that Peter Carroll is staying on as a volunteer after his year on CE as 
Evening Duty Manager came to an end and we welcome Eileen Corcoran who joined us this 
month. 
 


